Williams Barn Committee Minutes September 13, 2012 Williams Barn 4:00pm

Attendees: Al Wyatt, Brad Smith, Joe Twomey, Leo Wyatt, Sandra Tobies, Dianne Bunis, Kathy Stone

Signed invoices for Unitedsite services on 8/10 for \$125.50 and Groton Electric on 8/24 for \$31.42 and on 8/31 for \$48.46

Bank balance: \$2,935.77

Brad Smith informed the committee that the Bertozzi Fund has granted the Williams Barn Committee \$1,200 . The committee has approved use of these funds for the new Williams Barn sign.

Al Wyatt received a quote for wheel repair from Melvin Stutzmens Wheelworks, Baltic,OH of \$93.00 per wheel plus approximately \$150.00 for shipping. Sam Rogers is delivering the wheels.

Discussed talking with Janine LaValley about brightening up lettering on the Farmers Market signs. Committee decided to wait until signs need other rehab possibly at the end of the season.

Discussed configuration of Committee. Tabled discussion.

New vendors at Farmers Market: Ben's Maple Sugar, Dog treats, Pat O'Pickle, Goat milk soap, Alpaca Wool is expected to return.

Thanksgiving Market will be held on Saturday November 17th.

Dianne Bunis has had several articles and photographs of the Farmers Market and Williams Barn events published in the Groton Landmark. Articles on the Market also found on The GrotonLine and in the Groton Herald.

The Committee discussed potential methods of car counts.

Committee adjourned at 5:30